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May Newsletter 

Tournament 

Saturday May 26th is the date of the next tournament. This is a Goju Tournament for Kids up to age 13. This is an 
excellent opportunity for the students who did not get out to Bak’s Event in April. The tournament will be in Barrie, 
Ontario. Carpool at the Dojo, Saturday at 10:00am. 
 
May Long Weekend 
The Dojo will be closed for the Victoria Day Weekend, there will be no classes on Saturday May 19th or Monday May 21st, 
classes will resume on Tuesday May 22nd. 

Summer Camp July 9th to 13th  
Camp will run from 9:00am to 12:00pm, with a picnic in the park on Friday (Pick up 12:45pm). Camp Cost is $65 per 
student. This will be a good week of Kata & Weapons training with some fun games mixed in. Please see Sensei for more 
information.  

Adult Camp will be July 9th to 13th from 6:30 pm to 8:30pm. Camp cost is also $65 per student. 

Summer Classes 
The summer session will start Tuesday July 3rd. Classes will run on Tuesdays and Thursdays. Kids all Belt class from 6:15-
7:00pm, Adult class from 7:00-8:00 pm. Students do not have to wear their Gis, just summer clothes, their belt and 
running shoes please. 

Presentation Day 
The last class and event for the June will be our Belt Presentation day on Saturday June 23rd. Please see Sensei Bill for 
your grading time and day. 

Canada Day Parade 
Elora has Canada Day Celebrations that include a Parade and a 5km Fun Run/walk. The Dojo participates in both of 
these. If you wish to join the Run please let Sensei know. The parade begins at the arena and goes to Bissell Park on Mill 
St; we meet in our Gis at the Arena at 10:00am to go as a group. Please see the signup sheet in the Dojo. 

Fall Classes 
Regular classes will resume after the Labour Day Weekend on Tuesday September 4th. 

Questions or Concerns 
Please let us know what is on your mind at our website or talk to me at the Dojo. 

Thanks to all parents, teachers and students for another great Karate year. 

Many thanks, 
Sensei Bill Stimpson 

 


